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August 17, 2021 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. C. Long 

      Registrar 
 
Via the Ontario Energy Board Web portal 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  EB-2021-0106  
 
The EDA is the voice of Ontario’s local distribution companies (LDCs) and represents the 
interests of over 50 publicly and privately owned LDCs in Ontario. In 2019, the distribution 
sector delivered nearly 30TWh of electricity to approximately 5 million residential, commercial, 
industrial and institutional customers throughout the province. 
 
Please accept this letter as our intention to participate in all aspects of the Ontario Energy 
Board’s (OEB) proceeding for updating the CDM Guidelines for Electricity Distributors and we 
will be submitting comments on the OEB staff discussion paper by September 16, 2021. 
 
We will not seek an award for costs.   
 
Please direct all correspondence in this matter to: 
 
Abdul Muktadir 
Senior Policy Advisor 
Electrical Distributors Association 
3700 Steeles Ave W, Suite 1100 
Vaughan, ON 
L4L 8K8 
905.265.5362 or 647.332.9976 
Email: amuktadir@eda-on.ca 
 
AND 

mailto:amuktadir@eda-on.ca


  2/2 
 

 
 
Ted Wigdor 
Vice President, Policy, Government and Corporate Affairs 
Electrical Distributors Association 
3700 Steeles Ave W, Suite 1100 
Vaughan, ON 
L4L 8K8 
905.265.5362 or 416.809.6781  
Email: twigdor@eda-on.ca 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Ted Wigdor 
Vice President 
Policy, Government and Corporate Affairs  
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